
 
 

 

Orezone Files NI 43-101 Technical Report for its Bomboré Gold Project 

 
August 23, 2018 - Orezone Gold Corporation (TSXV-ORE) announces that it has filed an independent National 

Instrument (“NI”) 43-101 technical report entitled "Feasibility Study of the Bomboré Gold Project, Burkina 

Faso” with an effective date of July 9, 2018.  The feasibility results were previously announced by the Company 

in a news release dated July 9, 2018.  

A copy of the technical report is available on both SEDAR (www.sedar.com) and the Company’s website 

(www.orezone.com).   

About Orezone Gold Corporation  

Orezone is a Canadian company with a successful gold discovery track record and recent mine development 

experience in Burkina Faso, West Africa. The Company owns a 90% interest in Bomboré, a fully permitted, 

undeveloped oxide gold deposit in West Africa, which is situated 85 km east of the capital city, adjacent to 

an international highway.  

For further information, please contact Orezone at +1 (778) 945-8977 or visit the Company’s website at 

www.orezone.com.  
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President and Chief Executive Officer 
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Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) 

accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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